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BARNHAM TROJANS FC 
Making a positive difference in the community 

      1, Orchard Gardens 
      Woodgate 
      Aldingbourne 
      Chichester PO20 3QW 
Aldingbourne Parish Council.   14th August 2018 

Dear Joanne 
                   Barnham Trojans FC request permission to extend the goals compound  
currently in use on the sports field.  
   With the number of goals needing to be stored we are having difficulty keeping the 
compound area tidy and in hindsight should have made it larger in the first place.  
   The club have placed an order for a set of free standing goals for the coming season 
and have another slightly smaller freestanding set coming in from one of our other 
venues. The current compound is not big enough for these additional goals which do 
not “collapse” down.    
    We would like to add the extension to the rear of the existing compound to extend  
onto the concrete base (the old cricket net base). Planning permission was not 
required for the original compound so should not be required for the proposed 
extension. The extension will not affect the dog walker’s route round the back of the 
compound 
    Barnham Trojans will meet all costs involved and will ensure the extension is in 
keeping with the existing one, albeit a lot tidier.  
     I have copied in the ACSC Trustees as their permission is also required and will 
bring this item up at the first available ACSC Management meeting which will be 
prior to the next APC meeting.  

Dennis Leonard 
Barnham Trojans 

CC. Trustees Aldingbourne Community Sports Centre 

   
    


